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House Event 

Dear Parents and Carers,                                                         Wednesday 15th March 2023 

We are excited to announce another House Team competition happening in school. Team work 

allows your child to hone many social skills, such as patience, empathy, resilience, respect for 

others, tolerance and equality. It also helps them develop confidence in themselves and trust in 

other people. The Houses at Singlewell are made up of teams of mixed ages and abilities which 

means our youngest and oldest children work to achieve collaboratively. 

Previously we had great fun taking part and competing in our Walk-a-thon, this time we are 

competing in a range of athletic activities to gain house points collectively as a school.  

On this occasion, this is not a spectator event but there will be other opportunities later in the 

academic year to view sporting events.  

On the day that your child competes in the activities, they will be allowed to come to school in PE 

clothes and a top of their House Team colour, which some families arranged previously for the 

Walk-a-thon, otherwise their white PE tops will be fine. 

Please see below the day your child will need to wear their PE clothes to school: 

Monday 20th March:       YR Starfish, Y5 Stingrays, Harbour. 

Tuesday 21st March:        YR Jellyfish, Y5 Swordfish, Y2 Pufferfish and Y1 Angelfish. 

Wednesday 22nd March:  Y4 Seals, Y3 Dolphins, Y4 Sea Otters, Y6 Sharks. 

Thursday 23rd March:      Y3 Turtles, Y2 Lionfish, Y1 Clownfish and Y6 Whales. 

We look forward to seeing your children participating in this fun event.  

Thank you for your continued support, any questions please speak to your class teacher. 

Mrs Khader and Miss Meredith. 

 

 


